
 

April 7, 2020 

To All Students 

Educational & International Affairs 

Department 

 

Please Avoid Social Gatherings 

 

 

 We have received numerous reports that 

students are attending cherry blossom 

viewing parties (hanami) at parks and 

other public areas. We have already 

requested that social gatherings be 

canceled, and this applies to hanami 

parties.  We strongly request that you 

refrain from hosting or attending such 

events. 


